## Stanwood-Camano School District BOARD OF DIRECTORS

## September 17, 2019 SUPERINTENDENT'S REPORT

## **DONATIONS**

(The Board wishes to announce donations publicly. However, in accordance with Board Policy 6114, donations exceeding \$500.00 must formally be approved in the Consent Agenda.)

The following donations were made to the Stanwood-Camano School District:

- \$1,600.00 from Martin and Minor Sahara Pizza: \$800.00 each to Utsalady and Cedarhome Elementary Schools for student enrichment, and
- 2. \$401.93 was received from Sound Water Stewards to cover field trip and substitute costs for Lincoln Hill High School's trip to Camano Island State Park, May 2019.